
Edenmore Safety Forum 

The Edenmore Fora is established since the 29th of September 2010 and meetings are held in St. 

Monica’s Hall, Edenmore on a bi monthly basis. 

Safety and security issues are a continual challenge in Edenmore.   At our most recent meeting of the 
Forum held on the 17th of May residents expressed great concern about drug use in the area and 
their continual fear over the use of quad bikes in the park. 
 
As a result, additional focus has been given to the area.  Estate management has intensified their 
communication with local residents and show a greater presence in the community.  Coolock Garda 
Station has also increased their concentration in the area with the aim to alleviate anti social issues 
in the area. 

Also, as a result of the May meeting we are holding an EM (extraordinary meeting) of the Forum in 

July in St. Monica’s Hall to discuss progress on issues raised at the May meeting (as promised to all 

persons who attended the May meeting). 

 The following meetings of Edenmore Safety Forum are scheduled for: 
  
            20th September 2017 
     15th November 2017 
              
Elaine Mulvenny 
Asst Area Manager 

 

 


